
                       
 
 

Many people, one school. Proud of who we are. 
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For your Safety 

Please do not attempt to walk through the vehicle gates while they are closing.  We have 

no control over them once they are closing and cannot stop them. 

 

Update Phone numbers 

As we send out text messages regularly, in order to make sure you receive them please 

remember to inform the office immediately if you change your number.  

 

Parents Evening  

A reminder that parents’ evenings will take place on 28th March from 3.30pm until 6.00pm 

and 29th March from 4.30 until 7.00pm.  The parents’ evening appointment grids are now 

available at the school office. 

 

School Photos 

The school photographer will now be in school on Friday 25th May to take the children’s 

photographs. 

 

Save Our Schools 

We will be displaying a banner in support of NAHT 'save our schools' campaign on 

Thursday 22nd March 2018 in response to proposed school budget cuts.  For more 

information, please follow the link https://schoolcuts.org.uk/#!/ 

K.G.V. 

Head Teacher:  Miss S. Penny  

Deputy Head Teacher   Miss L. Mee  

Chair of Governors:   Mrs P. Dosanjh 

Email: headteacher@kinggeorgev.sandwell.sch.uk 

King George V Primary School  

Beeches Road  

West Bromwich  

West Midlands  

B70 6JA  

Tel: 0121 553 0060  

 

Attendance  
Week Ending Best Class Whole School 

16.2.2018 3 (99%) 93.9% 

2.3.2018 6 (99.2%) 89.6% 

9.3.2018 6 (98.7%) 95.2% 

16.3.2018 6 (100%) 97.9% 

 

The national expectation for school attendance is at least 97%.  

Our School Values  

At King George V Primary School we want everyone to: 

ENJOY THEIR LEARNING * HAVE FUN *  BE HAPPY *   BE SAFE  

*    BE SUCCESSFUL 

So we:  

SHOW RESPECT  * ARE HONEST *  ARE PROUD *  ARE A CARING COMMUNITY    

TAKE RESPONSIBILITY FOR OURSELVES AND OTHERS      

AIM HIGH AND KEEP TRYING!  

 

 

https://schoolcuts.org.uk/%23!/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

Thank you to everyone for embracing Reading Week and World Book Day.  The children looked 

fantastic in their costumes, and thoroughly enjoyed the activities during the week and the 

evening film session.  Everyone had a lot of fun and we hope it has inspired the children to 

really enjoy reading. 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day Winners  

 

 

 

 
Best Dressed 

 

Zimba Campbell, Neha Kishore Kumar 

Olaf Parol, Shayan Shawi 

Zeeshan Malik, Rebecca Miller, Omar Chowdhury 

Roshan Patel, Teresa Zurek 

Maddison Hunter-Norton, Eren Ergonul 

Suraaj Dhadday, Ravi Boratynski, Myeshia Munshi Gray 

Ibrahim Ali, Lola Sutton 

Deyana Barjasi, Sandip Sapkota 

 

Best Book Mark Design  

 

Halima Ahmed 

Hafsah Majid 

Sukhdeep Parmar 

Jayden Langford 

Krish Kumar 2,  

Shiloh Williams-Simcox 

 

Best Book Cover Design 

 

Eshaan Majid 

Zabir Chowdhury 

Eisa Akhtar 

Omaari Grey 

Musa Akhtar 

Congratulations to all the winners, we hope you enjoyed your prize. 

Best Dressed Staff Winners  

 

Miss Brown and Mrs Holliday.  

Well done to both members of staff.  Your costumes were fantastic. 



Stars of the week 

Sion Sunder, Abid Ali,  

Taifin Alam, Danyar Mohammed,  

Derrick Sossah, Szymon Buczma, 

Suraaj Dhadday, Omaari Grey,  

Joy Atta, Aminah Aziz,  

Eshaan Majid, Lemuria Briscoe, 

Sajjad Haider, Desmond Acheampong, 

Jayden Langford, Jade Wilmot 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner Winners 

Shaniy Richardson, Zeeshan Malik, 

Sakina Kulsoom, George Awuku, 

Courtney Lindsay, Neha Singh,  

Simran Duggal, Jakub Babisz, 

Ayushmaan Tatikonda, Giulia Kaur, 

Zachariya Hussain, Marco Kudrik, 

Emilia Nestorowska, Paige MacMaster 

Learners of the Week 

Nza Rasul, Kareema Begum, 

George Awuku, Ravi Boratynski 

Ibrahim Ali, Maya Boratynska 

Gurnoor Deol, Almira Dervishaj,  

Danveer Sidhu, Mahira Begum,  

Kyra Devi, Paige MacMaster 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Wednesday 21st March – Year 2 Library visit – 10.30am – 11.30am. 

 

Thursday 22nd March – Year 1 Oak House Museum Visit 9am – 3.00pm 

 

Thursday 22nd March – Year 3 Pond dipping at Dartmouth Park – 9am – 11.30am. 

 

Friday 23rd March – Sports Relief - themed activities (see above) and non-uniform for £1. 

 

Tuesday 27th March – Early Years Easter bonnet parade – from 9am in the hall. 

 

Tuesday 27th March – Afternoon Nursery Parents’ Evening session  

 

Tuesday 27th March – KS1 Good to be Green reward.  Details to follow. 

 

Wednesday 28th March – Easter Parade themed school meal.  Menu is displayed at school 

office. 

 

Wednesday 28th March – KS2 Good to be Green treat.  Details to follow. 

 

Wednesday 28th March – Parents’ Evening – 3.30pm – 6pm. 

 

Thursday 29th March – School breaks up at 3.15pm for the Easter holiday. 

 

Thursday 29th March – Parents’ Evening - 4.30pm – 7pm. 

 

Monday 16th April - School opens for children at 8.50am following the Easter holiday. 

 

Friday 25th May – School photographer will be taking the children’s photos. 

 

Monday 4th June – Staff Training Day, school will be closed to children. 

Mr Baggott 

 

Our Year 4 teacher Mr Baggott will be 

leaving us at Easter. We wish him well in his 

future endeavours.  

Sports Relief  

 

Sports Relief will take place on Friday 23rd 

March 2018.  There will be a non-uniform 

day (children can wear sports clothes) for 

£1.  There will also be an optional penalty 

shootout for KS1 and KS2 children, 50p for 

one attempt or £1 for three attempts.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And finally…. 

 

  All staff would like to wish all of you a lovely and enjoyable Easter holiday. 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 16th April 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent drop in sessions  

 

Mrs Iqbal will continue to hold Parent drop in sessions every 

Friday afternoon from 1pm until 3pm.  If you have anything you 

would like to discuss, or if you just want to drop in for a tea or 

coffee, we would love to see you, all welcome. 

We will complete forms and offer translation if necessary. 

 

Thank you  

 

 

Thank you  

 

Thank you for recent anonymous parent feedback regarding the book/film evening for 

World Book Day.  Staff volunteered their own time to put on this free event for the 

children to enjoy but would wholly welcome parent volunteers with suggestions to organise 

future events and feel that this would be a lovely way to bring the community together. 

Please do come and express your interest to get involved at the school office.  

We would love to hear from you.    

 


